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New business developer appointed for Partners for
Possibility.
Partners for Possibility partners with a new business developer, Phumeza Mgxashe, with effect from 1 July 2017.

Phumeza Mgxashe has extensive experience in marketing and communications with nearly two decades' experience and
has been employed in various roles in both the private and public sector.

Mgxashe completed her communication studies at Nelson Mandela Metropolitan University. Later she completed various

management courses at the Graduate School of Business of UCT. She is currently enrolled for a year-long programme at
the Thabo Mbeki African Leadership Institute at Unisa.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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